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My name is Faith Roberts.  

I am in support of this bill. 

 

 It only makes sense that if people appear in person and show ID that there will be far 

less opportunity for fraud in our voting system . 

 

 I have lived in Oregon for 52 years and prior to vote by mail without ID we had 

Republican governors (almost every other election cycle) and sometimes a majority 

of republicans in the state legislature.  

 

Since  we went to vote by mail, we have not had a single republican governor (for 

over 30 years) even when a former trailblazer ran (he should have been a shoe in 

against the corrupt kitzhauber).   

 

We ask for ID to buy alcohol, cigarettes and guns, We ask for ID to get on a plane or 

a train, banking, check cashing, etc 

 

Nothing is more important than knowing that the people that are voting are actually 

legitimate citizens of our state and country.  

 

This shouldn’t even be something that is necessary to explain. The only way we will 

have a fair and honest election in Oregon is if people show up in person to vote, 

show ID and then manually count the ballots( precinct by pricinct, with observers 

watching, from both parties)  

 

I hope that you will pass this common sense legislation!  

Thank you!  


